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Continuation of our activities: communication of WILHELM
Attorneys at Law regarding the COVID-19 pandemic
Dear Customers, dear Business Partners,

In view of the public health measures recently implemented in the context of the VIDOC-19 crisis, we wish to reassure you of WILHELM
Avocats SA’s ability to remain operational.

We have put in place a strategy of continuity in the execution of the mandates you have entrusted to us. We are equipped with a high-
performance and secure computer system to ensure the continuity and quality of our services.

For the moment, our offices are open. However, we limit our travels and prefer to meet by telephone or videoconference.

Our thoughts are with all those whose lives and business have been affected by this crisis.

All members of WILHELM Attorneys at Law SA
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